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This change request hi. been reviewed in accordance with Section 6.5 of the
OCNGS Technical Specifications. And using the standards in 10 CFP 50.92 we
have concluded that these proposed changes do not constitute a significant
hazards consideration.

Pursuant to 10 CFR 50.91 (b) (1), a copy of this chan?eproque:: has been sent
rotection,

to the State of New Jersey Department of Environmenta
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cc: Administrator, Region |
NRC Resident Inspoctor
Oyster Creek NRC Project Manager



